
 

 

24 May 2019 

 

Unexpected Increase in Sales Orders 

After attending a number of meetings in the US, we have just been informed 

there is an uplift in orders from the US close to 100T in additional orders at our 

current pricing. These orders cover the first quarter FY20, and dovetails well 

with our current increases to production capacity to September 2019. 

We believe the reason for the unexpected significant increase in orders is the 

result of the preliminary negotiations held with a number of sunscreen 

manufacturers in the US during our recent meetings. 

As per our strategic plan, we plan to visit a number of potential new 

distributors in Europe in early June. We are now quietly confident that our 

current growth trajectory can be maintained for the first half FY20 subject to 

no adverse unexpected issues. 

As per our announcement dated 24 January 2019, I must apologise to the 

shareholder who predicted a $10 share price within 2 years, as now the ANO 

share price is much closer to his prediction than I expected at the time of the 

announcement. 

 

Geoff Acton (B.Com CA) 

Managing Director 


